M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 28, 2018
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Door Stations – District-wide
BG#18-394


Attached is the revised BG-1 for the above project.  This project is being revised due to increasing the constriction contingency to match the amount of Change Order #1.

I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1, as presented.
